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02/12/2022 

Dear Parent,  

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas! 

Year 1 enjoyed The Nativity at Chester Cathedral, Year 3 parents and grandparents were a welcome addition to 

prayers and Collective Worship led by Heather Carty and the Reindeer Run were a HUGE success. 

 

 

Anna Morris (a local author) came into school and read ‘Socks Nativity’ to Key Stage 1. It will be available to 

buy at the Nativity performances for £7.99 (with £2 from each sale) being kindly donated to school funds. 

Why not follow us on Facebook? To find out what goes on in school on a daily/weekly basis, click on the 

Facebook link which can be found at the bottom of the school website, under the Live School Calendar, which 

is constantly updated.  
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As the Nativity costume swap proved to be such a huge success, we are inviting you to bring in pre-loved 

CHRISTMAS JUMPERS from Monday 5th December. There will be a rail in the reception area for you to peruse! 

Many thanks in advance. 

The people of the Ukraine continue to be in our thoughts and prayers.   

 
 

Christmas cards can be brought into school from Monday 5th December and posted through  
the post box in the reception area. Please make sure the child’s full name and year group is 
clearly labelled on the front of the envelope.  
 
 

 

If you would like to send in wellies or old shoes for your child to wear during break times and lunch times, 
please bring them in a named plastic bag. 
 
PLEASE CONTINUE TO BE NUT AWARE!  

Please see the attached flyers for “The 2022 Winter Mini Challenge”, 
presented by The Reading Agency in partnership with Science Museum 
Group, Music for Life and free netball sessions. 
 
Please click on the link to visit St John’s Church website. 
 

Saturday 3rd December 
6:00pm – 7:30pm  

Christmas Light Switch On 2022 - outside the Village Hall. 

Tuesday 6th December 
2:15pm  

Nativity performance for Reception parents -  in the school hall. Please 
enter through the main entrance. The Trustees will be selling  raffle tickets 
to win a Christmas hamper – CASH ONLY!  
 

'Rags2Riches4Schools' donations can be brought into school. 

Wednesday 7th December 
2:15pm 

Nativity performance for Year 1 parents - in the school hall. Please enter 
through the main entrance. The Trustees will be selling raffle tickets to win 
a Christmas hamper – CASH ONLY! 

Thursday 8th December  
2:15pm 

Nativity performance for Year 2 parents - in the school hall. Please enter 
through the main entrance. The Trustees will be selling raffle tickets to win 
a Christmas hamper – CASH ONLY! 

Friday 9th December Christmas Fun Day! Please see the attacahed letter from the Trustees. 
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Monday 12th December  
2:15pm 

Key Stage 2 Carol Concert – may be outside depending on the 
weather! 
The installation of the new equipment for the Trimtrail will 
commence. 

Tuesday 13th December Key Stage 2 Christmas Party – children can bring party clothes in to 
get changed into after lunch. 

Wednesday 14th 
December 

Christmas Dinner Day 
Key Stage 1 Christmas Party – children will not need party clothes. 

Friday 16th December  Christmas Jumper Day – please feel free to utilise the pre-loved 
Christmas jumpers that will be available in the reception area from 
Monday 5th December. 
Pantomine - in school. 

 
Save the Date: 
 

• Please remind yourself of the end dates for Autumn Term clubs which are available on the school 

website in the Parents tab under Clubs and Extra Curricular Activities. 

• Raffle tickets will be available to buy before and after school at a cost of £5 a strip. 

Thank you for your patience with SIMS Parent. There still appears to be a wider issue with their software and 

we will be updated as soon as they know more.   

Does anyone work for RBS Bank? We are looking at funding for P.E. equipment and would appreciate a 

contact. Many thanks in advance. 

Enjoy your weekend, 

Theresa Rainford  
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